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18th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
As we come to the end of another school year, I would like to thank you all for your support and 
patience. As always it has been a very busy year and I know you all appreciate the many things the 
staff do to make your child’s time in school as fulfilling and interesting as possible. Thank you as 
well for ensuring that the children are always smartly turned out in their uniforms. The Governors 
have asked me this year to make this a priority so your support has been invaluable. As such, the 
children can come to school tomorrow in their own clothes. Usual rules apply – no belly tops (tops 
must be long enough to be tucked into shorts/trousers) no ripped jeans, no football kits, no crocs, 
jellie shoes or open toed sandals. 
 
Governors have asked me to remind you of St Paul’s uniform in this final letter of the school year 
before you start buying new clothes for September. The uniform consists of  
A blue jumper/cardigan/sweat shirt – not grey 
A white or light blue polo shirt – not grey 
Grey/black trousers or a grey shirt 
Black shoes 
 
PE kit is 
A plain white t shirt 
Plain black shorts or plain black jogging bottoms for outdoor lessons in winter 
Black pumps 
 
Most, if not all, of these items can be bought in local supermarkets. If you want a logo on the 
sweatshirt there is an online supplier working on the estate. 
 
School finishes tomorrow Friday 19th July at 3.15 and reopens on Wednesday September 4 th. 
Please note that the gates will be open at 8.40 each day and children must be in by 8.45 for 
registration. There are now strict new Government rules in terms of attendance and punctuality. You 
should have already received notification about this. Please ensure children are in school on time 
and ready for their lessons. 
 
I would like to wish all the Year 6 leavers the best of luck as their start their new secondary schools 
in September. We hope they will hold many happy memories of St Paul’s in their hearts as they 
move to pastures new and that they will call in to see us from time to time to let us know how they 
are getting on. They have worked very hard this year and should be proud of their achievements, 
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not just in their SATs results but in all areas. They are now ready for the next chapter of their school 
journey and they take our love and best wishes with them. 
 
I also want to thank the staff and Governors for the hard work they do for the school, the children 
and the community. They are a great team and I feel privileged to work with them all.  
 
Finally, I want to wish you and your family a happy and peaceful summer. I hope the sun begins to 
shine and that you get to spend lots of family time together. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on September 4th at 8.40 a.m. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


